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Happy New Year from Shepherd!

As we begin 2025, we are excited to share with you all the wonderful events
and activities that have kicked off the new year here at SHLS. We have had a
great start filled with fellowship, reflection, and celebration of the Shepherd
legacy. Here’s a look at what’s been happening:

“New Year” Teacher Inservice

On January 6, our teachers gathered for a special inservice to prepare for the
second half of the school year. We focused on the Bible verses from James
1:2-4, discussing how the testing of our faith leads to perseverance. In the
months ahead, we will embrace joy in the trials we may face, trusting that God
will provide what we need to grow

Movie Night Fundraiser for Washington D.C. Trip

This Friday, January 24, our students who will be traveling to Washington D.C.
for their spring trip are hosting a Movie Night fundraiser. Families will enjoy a
screening of The Wizard of Oz beginning at 6 p.m. in the Family Life Center.
All proceeds raised will go toward supporting the students’ trip. It's a wonderful
event to bring our community together for a great cause!

Shepherd Showcase - January 30

We invite you to join us for our Shepherd Showcase Open House, “Deep in the
Heart of Shepherd,” on January 30 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Come see what
makes Shepherd special as we open our classrooms and showcase the
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amazing work our students and teachers do every day. This is a great
opportunity to explore our school, meet our dedicated teachers, and
experience the vibrant spirit of our community.

OPEN HOUSE
* SHOWCASE *

30 JAN | 5 PM

Deep in the Heart of Shepherd

Shepherd of the Hills School & Child Care | Infants - 8th grade

Celebrating Sue Gary’s 4 Decades of Ministry

On January 19, we filled the gym with church members, teachers, alumni, and
current families to honor Mrs. Sue Gary for her incredible 40 years of service
at Shepherd. We celebrated her many accomplishments and dedicated a new
playground in her honor. We are truly grateful for her leadership and service,
and we continue to be inspired by her faith and dedication.




As we continue into 2025, we are excited about all that God has in store for
Shepherd and our community. Re-enrollment time is upon us, and we ask for
your continued prayers as we seek God's guidance for enroliment. We pray for
continued growth and for God to bring more students and families to Shepherd,
so we can continue to make that eternal difference by sharing Christ with kids
every day.

Thank you for your continued support and prayers. We look forward to all the
blessings this year will bring!

Guiding His Children,
Katy Rohr

School Principal
krohr@shlutheran.org
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